
Consultation on the draft Newgatestreet Road Development Brief 

Please email your comments to planningpolicy@broxbourne.gov.uk before the close 

of the consultation period. 

Please include your name, address/postcode, and (if applicable) organisation name 

with your comments.  

Following the consultation all the comments will be published together with the 

names of the consultees responding. Address details will not be published.  

Your details will be added to the Council’s planning policy database, held securely 

online at: https://consult.broxbourne.gov.uk/common/register.jsp. You can amend 

your details at any time by logging on. 
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